
HIMACHAL PRADESH UNIVERSITY 
‘CONDUCT BRANCH’ SHIMLA-5. 

No.1-8/2001-HPU(Conduct)       Dated:10.12.2013 
     

‘NOTIFICATION’ 
 

 In partial modification of the Date sheet of B.Tech. 7th Semester Regular/ Supplementary 

examination circulated on 16.11.2013, it is hereby notified for information to all the concerned 

that the examination of B.Tech. 7th Semester of Course No.TE-7008 (Fashion Designing)  has 

been rescheduled for 23.12.2013 from 2.00 PM to 5.00 PM (Evening Session) instead of 

20.12.2013. 

 The other contents of the Date sheet will however remain the same. 

 

         Controller of Examinations 

Endst. No. Even.       Dated:10.12.2013 
Copy for information and necessary action to:- 

1. The Dean, Faculty of Engineering and Technology, H.P University, Shimla-5. 
2. The Director, UIIT, H.P University, Shimla-5. 
3. All the Principals (Sr. Supdt./Centre Supdt.) of the concerned Colleges. 
4. Secretary to VC, H.P University, Shimla-5. 
5. The Deputy/Asstt. Registrar (Secy./Exam./Eval./Cash) H.P University, Shimla-5. 
6. The Section Officer (Exam/Secy./Eval./Cash) H.P University, Shimla-5. 
7. The SPS/PS to VC/Registrar/COE/ACOE/FO, H.P University, Shimla-5. 
8. The Incharge, Enquiry Section, H.P University, Shimla-5. 

 

 
 

Assistant Registrar (Conduct) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


